
From: Dan Joyce  

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 3:57 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Rodeo 

 
      Beth, 

      I oppose Senate Bill 835; For several reason's - 

      (1) Banning a single event can destroy the integrity of the overall  
      Rodeo. 

       (2) Small towns in South Eastern Oregon rely on every Dollar 
      it can generate for there Communities. ( Economy) 

      (3) Lastly Every event is apart of the Custom and Culture of The  
      Populations Of Native Americans and Hispanic People in our  

      Area along with those born and raised here. 

      Thank You.  
      Dan 

 


